FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. (NORM) MILLER

AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2767

APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410

HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov
July 29, 2011

Matthew L. Gibson, Esq.
Wiley Rein LLP
1776 K Street NW
Washington, DC 20006
Re: WDDD(AM), Johnston City, Illinois
Facility Identification Number: 122
CC Licenses, LLC
Special Temporary Authorization
Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed July 28, 2011, on behalf of CC Licenses, LL.C ("CCL"). CCL
requests, inter alia, Special Temporary Authority ("STA") to permit continued operation of both
Expanded Band AM Station WVON and commonly owned, associated lower band AM Station WDDD,
beyond the fifth anniversary of the initial licensing of Station WVON (formerly WRLL)." In support of
the request, CCL states that the public interest would be served by allowing continued operation of both
stations.

In order to provide for continued service to the public, we will grant STA for continued operation of
Station WDDD beyond the expiration of the five-year term.’

Accordingly, the request for STA IS HEREBY GRANTED. Station WDDD may continue to operate
with its currently licensed facilities, notwithstanding Special Operating Condition #2 of License BL.-
20031001CGE. We extend the Section 73.3555 Note 10 authority for joint ownership to permit
continued operation of Stations WVON and WDDD.

This authority expires on January 29, 2012.

Sincerely,

Peter Hgoyle %/

Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: CC Licenses, LLC

' License BL-20031001CGE was granted on August 2, 2006; the five-year anniversary is August 2, 2011. See
Special Operating Condition #2 on the license.

* A similar STA is concurrently being granted to Station WVON.



